U.S. Coast Guard District Eight

Marine Safety Information Bulletin:

Local Notice To Mariners Concerns

Certain notices entered into the GeoSpatial Local Notice to Mariners are not being recorded.
This issue is restricted to non-Aids to Navigation related Marine Safety Information to include
dredging work, bridge notices, and other critical safety information. Broadcast Notice to
Mariners is not affected.

Please listen to the local Broadcast Notice to Mariners to receive safety information.

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
By direction of the Eighth District Commander



